
 

 

 September –October 2023 

Dear Churches, Pastors, and Friends, 

It saddens me to tell you, but one of my lifelines, my mother, went to be with her Savior on October 21st.  

She was instrumental in my conversion, and having a deep respect for God and the Bible.  She had been very 

sick for some time and will be deeply missed, but we know she is with Dad and “those who have gone on”.  

Thank you for all the condolences! 

My wife is getting good reports with her cancer and is currently taking physical therapy.  The medicine she 

takes has side effects which cause a lot of discomfort.  Please continue to pray for her.  She has traveled quite 

a bit with me this fall as I preached in churches from Florida to West Virginia.  That was a blessing! 

The situation in a particular Hispanic country is only getting worse.  They estimate almost a million people 

have left the country and they are still experiencing blackouts in cities of a million people!  On this last trip I 

was told that doctors in this country are now using electrical tape instead of surgical tape to bind the incisions 

of those having surgery!  Please pray for this poor country. 

This last year we have helped with several projects in addition to supporting Hispanic pastors.  American 

pastors and churches have been so great to help me over the years.  Of course, those who go with me see the 

needs first hand.  They meet these great people, feel the burden, and see the hunger for the Word of God.  

This year we bought mules and several bicycles for our national preachers.  I would like to tell you of a new 

project we saw about a year ago where the nationals were trying to build a structure with their few resources.  

The pastors who were traveling with me promised to help.  This year they sent money designated for that 

church to have a building.  There is something I want to say here: there is a lot wrong with America, but you 

can’t complain about how American churches have always been a vital part in international missions!  I 

believe that is why America is still around - otherwise we would have been gone a long time ago!   

Thank you, pastors and churches, for being such a great blessing to this Hispanic country over the years!  I 

wish you could go and experience the services in this Hispanic country and meet these great people! 

Joyfully Yours, 

Farren Caeble 
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To preach the gospel in the regions beyond you… 

2 Cor 10:16 

 

 

“...thy word 
is truth.” 
 Jn 17:17 

  AV 1611 
 “   speaking the truth in love…” 

     Eph. 4:15 
  


